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In the Security Council meeting of November 28, 2006, the President issued the following 
statement on behalf of the council

The Security Council recognizes the urgency and severity of the continuing 
violence in the Darfur region and deplores the displacement of civilians and the loss of 
human life therein.

The Security Council commends any party which seeks to protect civilian life, 
maintain secure areas and reduce violence in afflicted areas of Darfur and the surrounding 
area. The Security Council continues to pursue consensus and a solution to this problem 
while operating within the precedence of pre-existing legislation and the UN charter. The 
Security Council will remain engaged in this deeply complex issue.
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